
 
 

April 25, 2015 
 

E-FILING 
 
Carlotta S. Stauffer, Director 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
RE: Docket No. 140174-WU; Application for approval of transfer of Certificate No. 117-W from 

Crestridge Utility Corporation to Crestridge Utilities, LLC in Pasco County 
 Our File No.: 47136.02 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
 
 This law firm has been retained to represent Crestridge Utilities, LLC in the above-referenced 
docket. Please have the docket reflect my participation. Further, in accordance with my telephone 
conference on Friday with Ms. Brownless of the PSC legal staff, this letter is to request a deferral of 
the consideration of this matter which is scheduled on the May 5, 2015 Commission Conference. 
Although I am copying Chairman Graham on this letter, I would appreciate it if you would bring this 
request to his attention. 
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ Martin S. Friedman 
 
MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN 
For the Firm 

 
MSF/ 
 
cc: Chairman Graham (via email) 
 Mike Smallridge (via email) 

Suzanne Brownless (via email) 
Andrew Maurey (via email) 
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